
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 

Date: 7/17/2014 10:25:15 AM
Subject: Beauty Queens Photo Request

Nicole,

Lauri Smith (864-809-2958), a constituent of Sen. Shane Martin's has requested that her daughter Bailey Smith and 5 
other beauty queens come to the Statehouse for a picture with the Governor. There will be a total of 5 queens and 1 
cover girl. The ages of the girls range from 5 years old to 18 years old. The girls are from all over the state, 3 from the 
upstate, 1 from Columbia, and 1 girl from the coast. Lauri said that she can send me a list of names and more
information about their titles. I told her that you will be in contact with her if the Governor has availability. She
requested that if at all possible the picture occur the week of August 4-8th or close to that date because they will be 
starting school shortly thereafter.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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